
Report from Rob Johnson for BPC Meeting of 22nd January 2020 

 

 Speedwatch - The unit was repaired and is now back in position. We have added another lock on 

the bottom of the unit for extra security. We were due to operate a camera speedwatch the last two 

weeks but because of the road works that was not possible. 

 

Village Hall & Rec Committee - The committee formally thanked the parish council for the donation 

of £500 towards the works carried out on the pavilion. We noted the information from both James 

Mallinder and Richard Tricker re village hall grants for energy saving and building refurbishments. It 

has been agreed to purchase a new cabinet to be housed in the back room for items relating to the 

pop-up pub. Committee asked when the last items can be moved from the old parish council filing 

cabinet as Emergency planning items are to be moved and locked in this cabinet. 

 

Emergency Planning - Alderton now has a new representative from the parish council on the 

emergency planning committee, Will Palmer. We are looking to have a meeting of the committee 

late February. I am currently updating the Emergency Plan which I will send a copy to the parish 

council to be put on file. I am also trying to arrange rest centre training for a number of committee 

members.  

 

 


